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Senator Nagle, Representative Crafts, and the members of the Transportation 

Committee, 

I come to you today to present LD 290. This request was given to me by 
constituent trying to solve a problem that exist in our communities. Municipalities 

throughout the state are responsible for the paperwork, seizure, holdings, and all 

other aspects that come along with vehicle violations. Municipalities are not 

reimbursed in any way, if the individual is found guilty. This creates a costly 

burden to municipalities throughout our great state, which is not being reimbursed 

Our municipalities are already struggling enough and do not need to deal with this 

undue burden. 

When it comes to individuals breaking the law, this 15% reimbursement would 
help with the financial loss of the communities for the processing of individuals 

Court appearances in all other related items. I ask that you support this bill to give 

some much needed relief to our already burdened municipalities. 

Thank you for your time and I will take any questions. 
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